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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:95.8% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 95.6%  

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 99% Well done Forde Class! 

Courtenay  93% 

Templar  95% 

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wow, what a jam-packed week we have had! We are so proud of all the 

children for their amazing performances in the Harvest Festival service at 

the church yesterday. They did an excellent job at remembering all the 

words to the songs and sitting beautifully – well done Forde Class! 

 

It has been so nice to see all the Fruit and Veg animals coming in – there 

are some very creative entries this year! Thank you for all your hard work 

on these, they have certainly put a smile on our faces! 

 

In Maths this week we have continued our focus on Addition – with the 

Year 2 children bridging the 10 gap. Year 1 children have had a go at 

using bar models to find the number bonds to 10. Reception children 

 

 

Star of the Week: 
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Hendrix – for being 

a valued member of 

Forde Class! 

 

have been watching Number Sense Maths videos – focusing on the ‘one-

ness of one’! 

 

Next week is the last week of the first half-term and I look forward to 

seeing you all at Parents Evenings. The last day of term (Friday 20th 

October) is non-school uniform day. The children can wear whatever they 

fancy but please bear in mind that they will be using the outdoor area and 

we also have PE on that day (Princess dresses may not be a good idea!). 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates  

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

We want to extend our heartfelt 

gratitude to all of you for joining us at 

the Harvest Celebration in the church 

and for everyone who supported their 

children to learn their words or helped 

them with songs. The children's 

performances were outstanding, 

showcasing their talent, hard work, 

and enthusiasm. Harvest is a time to 

reflect on abundance, gratitude, and 

sharing, and the message was 

beautifully conveyed by our children. 

Your support means the world to us, 

and we couldn't be prouder of how well 

the children represented the school.  

 

 

Curriculum Focus – that the children have been learning this week? 

 

Alongside preparing for our Harvest Festival the children have also been working hard in all 

areas of the curriculum. Templer have researched prominent figures Emmeline Pankhurts and 

Millicent Fawcett and their impact on the Suffragette movement to then go on to write 

biographies next week. This research has really inspired our children and it was wonderful to 

see all of Templer Class engaging in discussion about the impact they had on our lives today. 
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This terms Christian value which we have focused on has been trust. We have explored how 

this is all visible in the way in which the children treat each other on a daily basis. We see trust 

in the way our teachers and students have worked together to create a nurturing environment 

where everyone feels safe to learn and grow. Trust, as a Christian value is not just a concept, it 

underpins the foundation of All Saints Marsh and the relationships we hold dear. 

 

 

Parent and Carer Feedback 
Survey  
 
Just finally I would like to give all 
parents and carers a reminder that 
our parent feedback survey is open, 
and we welcome your thoughts on 
your child’s experiences at All Saints 
Marsh.  
We are seeking your valuable 
feedback to help us to continue to 
build a positive learning environment 
where all our children flourish  
Your feedback will help us to gain a 
better understanding of your views 
on your child's experience in school 
and hear your thoughts about being 
part of a family of schools, so we can 
see how we are doing and recognise 
opportunities for improvement. The 
anonymous feedback survey can be 
accessed by scanning the QR code. 
The survey opens on Monday 6th 
October and close on Friday 20th 
October   
Link to survey for parent/carers to 
complete: 

https://forms.office.com/e/yQCTaHTkD0  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

 

2023 / 2024 

 

16th October - Individual School Photos 

16th October - Parent Consultations 3.15 - 6pm (Forde and Courtenay) 

18th October - Parent Consultations 3.15 - 6pm (Forde, Courtenay and Templar) 

19th October - Parent Consultations 3.15 - 6pm (Templar) 

18th - 20th October - Year 6 PGL Residential 

23rd - 27th October HALF TERM 

17th November - Children In Need 

 

 

FAMILY SUPOPRT  

 

School Nursing service for parents/carers and primary aged children 
  

Parents/carers can contact the public health nursing team (health visitors and school nurses) 
for information and advice on 07520631721.  
 
They also have a website that’s split into a kids zone and a parent’s zone with information about 
a range of  health and wellbeing needs and sources of support if you need it. 
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Christmas Toy Appeal   
 
 

As in previous years, the Salvation Army have kindly offered to help families in need this 
Christmas.  
They will be concentrating on Toys and  aim to provide 3 items for each child plus a selection 
pack and copy of their  Children’s Christmas comic. They try and tailor the presents, so it would 
be helpful to know about the children’s special interests or disabilities/allergies if they have any, 
dinosaurs, cars etc. or requires toys with no sound effects/tactile etc. They also need to know 
the age and gender of the children.   
If you would like Mrs Webber to make a referral, please let her know her by 1st December. They 
will also need your name and family postcode which will be treated in the strictest of confidence 
and for that reason we do ask for your permission to share this information.   

 

 

 
Action for children Devon Childrens 
Centres are offering a selection of 
webinars and online events – Please 
see a link for the collection HERE – 
Webinars and bite sized events will be 
added to this collection on an ongoing 
basis. 

  

They are also offering monthly male carer drop in’s called 
Digi Dads connect! – this is a safe and supportive digital 
session for males with child caring responsibilities to meet 
and share.  Here is also a link to book onto those sessions 
- Click here to book Digi Dads Connect   These sessions 
are run once a month for 20 participants at each session. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS  
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